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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are delighted to inform you that as part of Book Week Scotland, we are hoping to 
welcome Chris Duke, author of 'Lucy's Blue Day' into our school on Tuesday 16th 
November, where he will discuss the backstory of his book, discuss feelings in a light, simple 
and interactive way and read his book to our children.  
 
'Lucy’s Blue Day' is about a very special little girl with magical hair. It changes colour with 
her emotions. If she is feeling happy, it is purple. If she is jealous, it will turn green. This 
charming story is the tale of when Lucy wakes up and her hair is blue, and she doesn’t 
understand why. 
 
The story and the input delivered by Chris Duke supports Improvement Priority Two in our 
School Improvement Recovery Plan for the 2021-2022 session, as we work together to 
promote the positive health and wellbeing of our children at ROMPS. The input also supports 
our Emotion Works programme which focuses on promoting positive social, emotional and 
mental wellbeing in all our learners.  
 
As we have not been able to fundraise over the past 18 months, we are encouraging all 
pupils and staff to give a donation to 'Wear Blue' on Friday 8th October. This will allow us to 
welcome Chris into our school. Please make donations on the day or beforehand (via 
ParentPay.) 
 
Please see the attached flyer for more information, including how to purchase a signed copy 
of Lucy’s Blue Day.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Natalie Allan  
Acting Depute Head Teacher 
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